June 24, 2024
Dear Unity Christian Family,

As we approach registration for the 2024-2025 school year, this letter is a
brief reminder to families to consider the Unity Christian Partner Society.
This is for families who are members of a church that does not have a
fair-share program.

The Partner Society is a 501¢(3) tax exempt organization that exists to
allow constituents of Unity Christian an opportunity to deduct contributions
they make to the Society on their federal and state income taxes. The
maximum allowable contribution for the 2024-2025 school year is $2,800
per student (same amount as fair-share programs) plus $10 administrative
fee per family (for filing tax return and sending contribution statements).

For example, if a family is a member of the Partner Society, the student’s
2024-2025 tuition would be $10,700 minus $2,800 (donation to the Partner
Society). The total amount donated to the Partner Society is tax deductible.

Click here to open a fillable PDF Partner Society membership application
form to enroll in the Unity Christian Partner Society. Once open, download it
to your computer and open it with Adobe Acrobat so that you can use the
fillable version of the PDF.

Please note: It is necessary to submit a new membership form and
pledge for the 2024-2025 school year, even if you have submitted
forms in previous years.

If you have any questions, feel free to contact any of us directly.

Sincerely,

Jaime Meyer, President
Nigel Millard, Treasurer
Scott Zylstra, Secretary


https://drive.google.com/file/d/1T0cJ3l6r6TvdOCWjks5vg3UIdpJqMp7g/view?usp=sharing
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